
News & Updates 
October 2021 

nwmt.org 
(406) 604-4540

As we move into 2022 and grow the important work we are doing around addressing affordable 
housing across Montana, we need your help! 

The button below links to a quick survey. Would you take a few minutes to fill it out for us? 

Your input is critical to our path forward and impact for all Montanans. It only takes a few minutes. We 
can't do this work without you! 

TAKE SURVEY 

NeighborWorks Montana Board Updates 

At our September meeting, we welcomed new board member, George  
Nikolakakos. George is a real estate investor and has been active in the  
industry for over 15 years. He has owned and operated numerous entities 
encompassing over 250 units of housing and commercial space across  
multiple states and Montana counties.  

Previously, George served 13 years in the Air Force as an Airborne  
Intelligence Language Analyst and maintains fluency in five languages. He 
currently serves as the Superintendent of Intelligence for the 120th Air Wing, 
Montana Air National Guard. He has earned a BA in U.S. History from  
Excelsior College as well as several Language of Arts degrees from the  
Defense Language Institute. 

George lives in Great Falls, Montana with his wife and four daughters. He has taken an active role in 
supporting the Resident Owned Community program and advocates for affordable housing  
preservation and development. George draws inspiration from individuals who find meaningful ways 
to serve people and is passionate about using his abilities to empower others. 

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/tGyy7j6
https://firebrandcreative.typeform.com/to/ZH0uaOrc?typeform-source=app.constantcontact.com


nwmt.org 
(406) 604-4540

RECEIVE OUR MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

NeighborWorks Montana Board Updates Continued 

This summer, Jack Prothero retired from the NWMT Board. Jack was integral in the  
formation of the Montana Homeownership Network (dba NeighborWorks Montana) and 
has served on the Board since its infancy, 23 years ago. 

Penny Doak also stepped down as a board member as she prepares for retirement. Pen-
ny joined the board in 2020, lending keen insight and support during her time with us. 

Both Jack and Penny will be greatly missed, but we wish them all the best! 

It is hard to believe but we are quickly approaching the holiday season! Here are a few important dates 

to add to your calendar: 

• November 25-26: NWMT will be closed for Thanksgiving holiday

• November 30: Giving Tuesday! This year, all money raised on Giving Tuesday will go to support the

work of the Native

Homeownership Coalition. Watch for more to come about them and about Giving Tuesday. 

• December 23-24: NWMT will be closed for the Christmas holiday

• December 31: NWMT will be closed for the New Year's holiday

• June 14-15, 2022: The Montana Housing Partnership Conference will be held virtually again in 2022.

Watch for more to come on this great event! www.mthousingpartnership.org

https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/su/tGyy7j6
https://www.mthousingpartnership.org/

